
      

 

 
LUGPA Reappoints Three Members to Board of Directors 

 
CHICAGO, IL, November 8, 2019 – LUGPA announced today the reappointment of three 
members to the 2020 Board of Directors at the 2019 Annual Meeting held November 7-9 in 
Chicago. 

The reappointed members include: 

• David Albala, MD, of Syracuse, NY  

• Jeffery Spier, MD, of El Paso, TX 

• Alan Winkler, MHSA, FACMPE, of San Antonio, TX 
 
“This group of experienced and passionate physicians and administrators has already proven 
their commitment to amplifying the voice of LUGPA in our industry,” said Celeste Kirschner, 
chief executive officer of LUGPA. “As we near an instrumental election year, it’s imperative we 
push even harder for the preservation and advancement of independent urology. I’m confident 
our leadership will help us achieve that mission.” 
 
 
About LUGPA 
LUGPA is a trade association that represents independent urology group practices in the U.S., 
with more than 2,200 physicians who make up more than 25 percent of the nation’s practicing 
urologists, and provide more than 30 percent of the total urologic care in the U.S. The 
Association is committed to providing the best resources and information for its member 
practices through advocacy, research, data collection and benchmarking efforts. LUGPA 
advocates for independent urology practices by promoting quality clinical outcomes, fostering 
new opportunities and improving advocacy in the legislative and regulatory arenas. For more 
information, visit lugpa.org. 
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